
You are invited to

Shenley
Brook End
School’s

Prospective
Yr 7 Open

Evening

Our Prospective
Yr 7 Open

Evening will take
place on

Thursday 5
October

To obtain tickets for one of
the 3 scheduled talks

please visit:

https://bit.ly/48e6p1M
https://bit.ly/48e6p1M
https://bit.ly/3xc4p9B


Welcome to Our School

We are a school community where everyone can flourish, both
academically and personally. We have a strong emphasis on

personal development at SBE; we encourage each of our students to
be the best version of themselves. We have an absolute commitment
to high quality lessons where all students can excel. Students have
an array of fantastic experiences here, including in-school events
such as our Connected Learning Projects, bringing industry led

expertise and skills  into our classrooms. Each year students from
our Sixth Form go on to great destinations such as Cambridge and

Oxford University - this year we have 6 students going to study
medicine at university alongside students take up competitive

apprenticeships in professional settings.

We have a school philosophy of ‘Belong, Believe, Become’. Our
school culture is community centred - we want our students, staff

and families to feel a deep sense of belonging to the school. Trust is
at the heart of what we do. We have great pastoral and academic

support to nurture our students; each student will have a form tutor,
a year leader and a progress leader. Our student support is set up to
help our students excel. We want students to believe in the school

and themselves. Once students belong and believe they are ready to
embrace an amazing future.

 We want our students to have a high level of academic knowledge,
underpinned by key skills and attitudes that will help them to

continue to grow and learn both personally and academically. Our
focus is to develop these key attitudes and skills, and the knowledge

that will help each student thrive.

 Best wishes,

 Gareth McCluskey

Headteacher


